Dear board members,

Our next meeting is Tuesday, December 7 at 5:30.  Since the focus will be our budget for 2022, we would like to provide a written update here on all the great work being done by board members since our last meeting! 

First, our Finance Committee met in November with some new members to get the budget ready for the December meeting. The Finance Committee usually meets on the third Wednesday of the month at 8:00 am, but will be meeting next on Dec. 20. If you are interested in joining these meetings, check in with Ryan or Chris. 

The Policy work group met on December 1, to begin work on all the tasks identified at the November board meeting to craft a policy on screening and working with volunteers. The next meeting is December 9th at 5:00 p.m.  Faye is the contact for this work group if you have any questions or would like to join the meeting. 

The Lost Valley Fundraiser planning began in November with a robust group meeting to start work on the event for next year.  Anyone interested in joining this group should contact Julia. 

And finally, the Executive Director Evaluation process is beginning on December 13.  If you are interested in joining this group, and haven’t yet made the connection, contact Chris or Kim. 

Kim has also been working hard on getting the website page set up for use as a resource for the board. You will soon be getting a link to the board member website portal, where you will find meeting materials and contact information for fellow board members. 

We hope to see you all next week.  Please let us know if you can’t make it or will be late.  

Faye and Kim 

